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-+ The second semester has begun here at the Univer-

sity of Illinois, and the Brothers of Phi Kappa have
been very busy. We recently initiated four new Brothers
and would like to congratulate them. They are Jerry
Heisner, Barry Jesse, John Kujawa, and Bob Hagen.

We also have three new Pledges — Roger Clemens,
Mike Kellerman, and Dan Driemeyer. Our newly elect-
ed executive officers for the second semester are Ron
Skupien, president; Bob Schmisseur, vice president;
Chuck Griesemer, treasurer; Gordon Fujimoto, pledge

trainer; and Jim Smith, internal coordinator. Best of
luck to all of you.



